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A CLASSICAL CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

Dear Friends, Businesses, and Supporters, 

The Oaks Classical Christian Academy is pleased to announce that our Annual Benefit 
Auction will be held on March 2, 2018, at the Historic Davenport in downtown 
Spokane. The auction is one of  the school’s largest fundraisers and directly benefits 
not only the students and faculty at The Oaks, but also the Spokane community as our 
graduates are trained to engage and shape culture for the glory of  Christ.   

The Oaks is a private K-12 school in Spokane Valley which began in 1996 with 33 
students. Over the last 21 years, the Lord has blessed The Oaks with many additional 
families and staff  members, bringing our current enrollment to 330. Each year, The 
Oaks graduates more students who are equipped to shine the light of  Christ’s truth 
even brighter in and beyond the Spokane community. In order to continue the work 
God has set before us, The Oaks is trusting the Lord to provide in many ways, three 
of  which are the focus of  this year’s auction: 

Growth: The Oaks is located at Valley Fourth Memorial Church in Spokane Valley, 
and while this provision has been a great blessing, God has seen fit to grow the school 
in such a way as to necessitate adjusting the physical campus to accommodate an ever-
expanding student body. Funds from the auction will support current and future 
facilities costs at The Oaks. 

Impact: As The Oaks seeks to equip young men and women to shape culture for the 
glory of  Christ, the impact can be greatly enhanced by the resources that are available 
in the training process. Funds from the auction will also support the work done in the 
classroom, providing teachers with the resources they need to strengthen the 
educational experience within each class. 

Opportunity: It is the desire of  The Oaks to provide a classical Christian education 
that is financially accessible to families, and that desire is often met through 
scholarship funds that are raised at the auction. Your contribution could pave the way 
for another family to be blessed by The Oaks, another child to be equipped to shine 
the light of  Christ’s truth in every endeavor. 

Your partnership as we prepare for the auction would be greatly appreciated. We are a 
501(c)(3) non-profit organization, and any material or cash-donations to The Oaks 
would be tax-deductible to you (some service donations could also be tax-deductible; 
you would need to ask your accountant) (Oaks Education Association, Tax ID 
#91-1740296).  

Thank you for considering this invitation to deepen the impact of  Christian education 
in the Spokane community.  

Sincerely, 

Charlie Dowers 
Headmaster


